
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS (RFP)

The  Southwestern
Pennsylvania  Corporation,  a
501(c)(3)  corporation,  on
behalf  of  the  Southwestern
Pennsylvania  Commission
(SPC), is requesting Technical
Proposals and Price Proposals
(together, Proposal packages)
for  the  development  of  a
Comprehensive Safety Action
Plan  for  Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania  that  is  being
funded  through  a  US  DOT
2023 Safe Streets and Roads
for  All  (SS4A)  grant.  The
Comprehensive Safety Action
Plan will contain a leadership
promise for  the objective of
zero  fatalities  and
commitment  toward
developing  the  policy,
programs,  and  projects  to
accomplish  that  goal.  It  will
also identify a comprehensive
set of projects and strategies
to address safety issues. Once
completed,  this
Comprehensive Safety Action
Plan will be used as a model
to  complete  similar
Comprehensive Safety Action
Plans for other counties in the
SPC region. The Request for
Proposals (RFP) was released
by  SPC  on  June  5,  2024.
Copies  may  be  downloaded
from  the  SPC  Website
(https://www.spcregion.org
/about/rfps-and-rfqs/)  or
may  be  obtained  by  e-mail
request  to  Josh  Spano  at
jspano@spcregion.org. Elect
ronic  submissions  will  be
required via SPC’s SharePoint
site.  Full  submission  details
are  provided  in  the  RFP
document. Proposal packages
are due on July 10, 2024.


